March 19, 1981

Commissioner Barbara Carey 7373 W. Falgler

Rm.252 Miami, FL 33130

Dear Commissioner Carey,

Thank you so very much for your vote regarding the Arch Creek Park. Those of us who opposed the name compromise sincerely appreciate the courage it took on your part to resist the overwhelming policital pressure to make what should have been a local issue a county issue instead. We feel so much better knowing that there are Commissioners such as yourself who are also willing to stick by the policies set up by the County Commission itself. Your courage and consistency has been noted not only by the members of the Arch Creek Trust and the Northeast Junior Women's Club, but by many interested members of this congregation as well. We remember. Many Thanks.

Sincerely yours,

CLE/db

Rev. Charles L. Eastman